
"Par-TEA" about Literacy! 
Third grade parents, have you heard of the MSCS Literacy Commitment? Starting
Monday, December 5th, the Academic Team will host weekly parent sessions to give
you information and answer your questions. See the information below to log in. 
For more information go to www.scsk12.org/commitment or send an email to
thirdgradecommitment@scsk12.org.

We look forward to seeing you!
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https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDY2YjcwOTAtYTEyNS00YTI2LThiZDYtOGFiNGVmMzYyOWM2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%222b291c94-5eb0-44b7-89ea-4baf16ecc4a9%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%22ab360abb-d7a8-4669-a4b3-da9ecb7e98b9%22%7D

